
August 7, 2024 

 

Good afternoon, General Byng Families. 

With just under a month away from the beginning of the 2024-2025 school year, we wanted to reach 
out and share some important information regarding the daily schedule as well as introduce you to 
our teaching staff for the 24-25 school year. 

DAILY SCHEDULE 

In order to keep our Early Years (K-5) and our Middle Years (6-8) students on the same daily 
schedule, we had to make a slight adjustment to the lunch time, which directly impacts the 
Kindergarten end of school day. 

Our school day is outlined here: 

 

 

Kindergarten students will end their day at the beginning of lunch: 12:15, not at 12:25 which 
was previously indicated. 

We have also attached the overview of the 24-25 calendar so you can begin to plan accordingly. 
Please note that Strong Beginnings (September 19 and 20) are not regular school days. Each child 



will have an individual appointment time scheduled with their homeroom teacher. Students will 
only attend school on these two days during their mandatory 1-hour appointment time.  

TEACHING STAFF 

Below is a list of our 24-25 teaching staff: 

Kindergarten:  Ms Reena Pal 
1/2E:  Ms Julia Emmons 
1/2P:  Mr. Rich Palka 
2/3L:  Ms Diane Lui 
4/5B:   Ms Sunshine Bruderer 
4/5K:  Mrs. Gurpreet Kaur 
6B:  Ms Lindsy Baudry 
6M:  Mr. Reid McGregor 
6R:  Mr. Derek Riediger 
6S:  Ms Tiana Sinclair 
7KE:  Mr. Bruce Kemp 
7KL:  Ms Kristin Klyne 
7P:  Mr. Ryan Parnell 
7R:  Mr. Matt Reimer 
8C:  Ms Robyn Chase 
8F:  Mr. Faheem Bokhari  
8T:  Ms Sarah Townsend 

Specialists: 
 
Phys. Ed. Mr. Jordan Johanson and  

Ms Evelina Pescitelli 
French  Mme. Ainsley Scibak and  

M. Ryan Parnell 
Music/Band Mr. Byron Lebois 
Art/Ind Arts Ms Marilee Van Nice  
Libarian/Art/Ind Arts Ms Amy Coulling 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Continue to enjoy your summer break! More detailed information will be sent home in late August. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Tracey Groening   Sarah Hampton 
Principal    Vice-Principal 
 
 
 


